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Marilyn Toft - meeting April 1, EX 40.1 

RECEIVED 
From: JULIE BEDDOES <'1Jt••••flllt•••9-.'~F'r' CLERK'S OFFICE 
To: "clerk@toronto.ca" <clerk@toronto.ca> SECRETARIAT 12 W 
Date: 03/29/2014 11:33 AM 
Subject: meeting April 1, EX 40.1 101~ rmn 31 Af'l s 01 

Please forward this message to all Councillors. 

Gooderham & Worts Neighbourhood Association 

39 Parliament St., #101, Toronto, MSA 4R2 

Dear Councillors, 

The board and members of the Gooderham & Worts NA have asked me to write to express our concern about the 
proposed expansion of the island airport to accommodate jet aircraft. 

We oppose any extension of the airport runways into the harbour to accommodate jet planes and ask that no 
approvals, conditional or otherwise, should be authorised unless all the concerns expressed in the staff report are 
satisfactorily answered. 

Julie Beddoes, 
Chair, Development Committee, 
GWNA 


